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To: Phillip Drujak 
From: Squire Patton Boggs LLP 
Date: December 21, 2022 
Subject: Miami-Dade November 2022 Report 
  

  
 
In November, Squire Patton Boggs continued to provide weekly coverage of the 
implementation of the Inflation Reduction Act and the Infrastructure Investment and 
Jobs Act. In addition, we provided updates in real time on: 

 Local allocations for home energy rebates; 
 EPA Enhanced Air Quality grants; 
 Biden Administration roadmap for nature-based solutions; 
 Post Mid-Term Election Slide deck; 
 FCC Broadband maps and NTIA BEAD Allocations; 
 NOFO on Affordable Connectivity Outreach grants and summary of webinar on 

same; 
 Biden “Infrastructure Year” information; 
 Additional information on Direct Payments in lieu of tax breaks in Inflation 

Reduction Act; 
 EPA’s Proposed designation of PFAS as hazardous under CERCLA; 
 RAISE NOFO. 

 
In addition, we consulted with County staff on the potential for earmarks to remain in the 
appropriations process during the lame duck session of Congress. And we continued to 
track all federal funding opportunities on a weekly basis. 


